Dear James Labar,
Get GMO crops out of here! They should be banned universally, "don't mess with Mother Nature"!

Take a close look who is behind GMO's....scary to think those huge corporations have so much power to
make irresponsible, unsustainable and self-serving choices!

Time to buck up and be the first state to ban GMO's. Let's give the power back to the individual.

Let's start by opposing HB 3212, even if the ban had reduced the value of GMO farmer's property or face
potentially millions of dollars in compensation claims. "WHEN ONE MAKES BAD CHOICES, ONE MUST
LIVE THE CONSEQUENCES"

WE THE PEOPLE ARE NOT RESPONSIBLE FOR THE CHOICES THESE GMO FARMERS HAVE MADE!

We can also move forward in a positive direction by opposing HB 2509.
THE TWO FARMING PRACTICES DO NOT WORK WELL TOGETHER...WHY FORCE THE ISSUE?

James, it comes down to this one simple question, which basket do you want to put your eggs into?
Thank you for your time,
Best Regards,

Katie Becker
President SafeWorld Int'l., Inc



